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From: Curtis, Jeff
To: Russell, Merlin; 
Subject: RE: SK Tampa Sewer Hookup
Date: Friday, September 20, 2013 12:32:44 PM
Attachments: image001.png 


Merlin,
 
I spoke to the engineer in charge of this project and he said that his is currently 
getting some revised construction pricing from the contractor.  Additional items 
were required by the City/County after the bid set was issued. The items are not 
insignificant in price so he needs to go back and request additional funding for the 
project.  As soon as that is approved construction will begin.
 


Jeff Curtis  EHS Manager |  Safety-Kleen  | A Clean Harbors Company |  
Boynton Beach, FL  |  jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com


561.738.3026 (o)  | 561.523.4719 (c) |  561.731.1696 (f)  |  safety-kleen.
com


 
 


From: Russell, Merlin [mailto:Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2013 1:12 PM 
To: Curtis, Jeff 
Subject: SK Tampa Sewer Hookup
 
Jeff, please let me know where you are with the hookup.  Thank you.
 
merlin
 
 


Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received 
from the department by clicking on this link DEP Customer Survey.
From: Curtis, Jeff [mailto:Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2013 3:04 PM 
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safenphieen i sseivioni








To: Russell, Merlin 
Cc: Knauss, Elizabeth 
Subject: "SK Tampa"
 
Merlin,
 
Attached is the approved permit for the Tampa facility to hook up to city water/
sewer.  As I said during our conversation surveyors were out at the site last week 
and I am waiting on an updated schedule from the engineer managing this project. 
 I will forward that information to you when it is received.
 
Thanks,
 


Jeff Curtis  EHS Manager |  Safety-Kleen  | A Clean Harbors Company |  Boynton 
Beach, FL  |  jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com


561.738.3026 (o)  | 561.523.4719 (c) |  561.731.1696 (f)  |  safety-kleen.com
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